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TAPE 279  SIDE A

005    CHAIR CEASE CALLS MEETING TO ORDER AT 3:15 PM. -Opens work
session on HB 3661.

WORK SESSION ON HB 3661

WITNESSES:        Rep Ray Baum, House District 58 Dick Benner, LCDC Ann
Squier, Governor's Natural Resources Advisor

MOTION:   Chair   Cease   moves   for   reconsideration   of   vote   on
HB 3661 for purpose of making an adjustment. VOTE: Hearing no objection
the motion is adopted. ACTION:    HB 3661A   brought    back    for  
reconsideration    by the committee

008  REP  RAY  BAUM, House  District  58:  Presents overview  of  HB 366
1-A95 (EXHIBIT A).

024    DICK BENNER, LCDC:  Presents overview of HB 3661-A95.

058  SEN  BUNN: It's  important  to make  the  legislative intent  clear
that since we don't define "road" in this section, "road" in this
section is intended to be road in the bill plus Forest Service and BLM
roads.

060  SEN COHEN: That's  a policy change. Last  time we looked  at this
it did not include Forest Service and BLM roads. -Has this been worked
on as part of the final compromise?

SEN. BUNN:  It is not a change from the earlier provisions.

SEN. COHEN:  It's my understanding we didn't want BLM--



SEN. BUNN: That policy was for determining whether or not your lot was

close enough for a lot to be allowed.

SEN. COHEN:  Wants to make sure we're not tampering with that piece.

SEN. BUNN:  We're not changing the earlier policy. -We have two
definitions for road in this bill. -One is 1500 feet, which excludes BLM
and Forest Service roads.

SEN. COHEN:  Wants to make sure we still have that piece in the bill.

SEN. BUNN: We do.  This is the same  definition, but specifically adds

BLM and  Forest  Service for  the  purposes of  using  the rectangular

template.

076  ANN SQUIER, Governor's Natural Resources Advisor:  As it appears in
this bill, it is not modified or referenced to any definition. -It is
the clear intent to define it as it is defined in the other part of the
bill, but not  to limit it by the  additional stricture in that

other part of the bill.

085          MOTION:     Chair Cease moves -A95 Amendments to HB 3661A.
VOTE: Hearing no objections the motion is adopted. ACTION:     MOTION
ADOPTED.

MOTION:  Chair   Cease  moves  HB  3661  as  amended   TO  THE  FLOOR
WITH A DO PASS RECOMMENDATION. VOTE: Roll Call Vote 6 - 0  (Sen G Smith
Excused). ACTION:  HB 3661A-95  as   amended  TO  THE  FLOOR   DO  PASS
Carriers as assigned by Chair.

148    CHAIR CEASE ADJOURNS MEETING AT 3:30 AM
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